
Zero Waste 
Demonstration Hub
Proposal, concept and market sounding

The City of Vancouver considers turning 
former recycling materials receiving yard 
into a “Zero Waste Demonstration Hub”

Worldwide, municipal leaders are setting aggressive 
targets to reduce waste to landfill and advance circular 
economy initiatives for the benefit of the environment, 
economy, and community. A variety of actions will be 
required outside of conservation, material reuse and 
repair as we transition to a circular economy.

Recognizing that innovation will play a key role in this 
transition, the City of Vancouver is exploring, with the 
Vancouver Economic Commission, an opportunity to 
transition an existing industrial-sized demonstration 
site (its former recycling materials receiving yard) into 
a space for innovators to pilot zero waste solutions. 
Through this exploratory phase, we aim to better 
understand the resources and connections that 
innovators would need from the potential zero waste 
solutions hub.

Proposed Location:
1198 East Kent Avenue South 
Vancouver South Industrial Area 
(M-2 heavy industrial zone)

Site details:
» Paved, secured, fenced and

lit outdoor site
» 1.1 acres total land

For who:
» innovative zero waste tech

providers
» co-locating for 18 to 24 months
» post-lab, pre-commercial

Potential access to:
» Input feedstock materials,

buyers, and strategic partners

Join us for an information webinar
June 17, 2021 | 10AM‒11AM PST
» Learn more about the opportunity
» Provide direct feedback

Learn More & Register

Click this button to view the 
event registration page

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/zero-waste-demonstration-hub-information-session-tickets-157120627025

